THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA.

Telegrams: “MAKAMU”,
Telephone: 113983/118416,

VICE-PRESIDENT’S OFFICE,
P. 0. BOX 5380,

Fax: 113856/113082, DAR ES SALAAM,
In reply please quote: TANZANIA.
Our Ref: CAB. 14/275/01/6 Date: 24" August, 2012

Braulo Ferreira de Sauzo Dias

Executive Secretary,

Secretariat of the Convention of Biological Diversity,
United Nations Environment Programme,

413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800,

Montreal, Quebec, CANADA,

H2Y IN9

Fax: +1 514 288 6588;
Tel +1 514 288 2220

RE: RATIFICATION OF THE NAGOYA PROTOCOL
Kindly refer to the above- mentioned subject.
We have the pleasure to inform you that with regards to the ratification of Nagoya Protocol on
Access to Genetic Resources and the Fair and Equitable Sharing of Benefits arising from their
Utilization to the Convention on Biological Diversity, Tanzania has attempted to prepare a draft

Cabinet Paper to initiate ratification process.

However, drafting Cabinet Paper procedure in Tanzania requires broader consultation with key
stakeholders and at the moment the consultation process is challenged with financial constrains.

Nevertheless, we can assure you that once the process is over in near future; ratification
instrument will be submitted for your records.

Furthermore, we trust that the Secretariat will continue to solicit fund for early ratification of
Nagoya Protocol. '

We thank you for your continued cooperation.

Dr J. K. Ningu
For PERMANET SECRETARY
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